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January 30, 2019 
 
Saba Zadeh 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Ontario Power Generation Inc. 
700 University Avenue 
Toronto ON M5G 1X6 
 
 
Dear Ms. Zadeh:  
 
Re: Ontario Power Generation Inc. (Ontario Power Generation) 

Application for 2019 Hydroelectric Payment Amount Adjustment and 
Recovery of Deferral and Variance Account Balances 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2018-0243 

 
The OEB is in receipt of a letter from Ontario Power Generation requesting an extension 
to the due date for the filing of the Settlement Proposal, if any, in this proceeding. The 
Settlement Proposal was due to be filed by January 29, 2019 in accordance with 
Procedural Order No. 1. 
 
On January 29, 2019, Ontario Power Generation filed a request for an extension to file 
the Settlement Proposal to January 31, 2019, since discussions between the parties are 
continuing.  
 
The OEB grants the requested extension. All other dates outlined in Procedural Order 
No. 1 remain the same. 
 
 
ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
cc: Charles Keizer, Torys 
 Mel Hogg, OPG 


